
Jambo or Guten Tag (as we say in Germany), 

we are students of the Rückert-Gymnasium Berlin from Germany. We are 

a school, which teaches kids from the age of 11- 18. Our school has 

several French classes in which the students learn French on a first 

language basis. We also have tablet classes in which children learn to 

work with tablets as a learning tool. 

We are happy to announce our commitment to your support, so that you 

can further build up the village and support the children of your village in 

their education. 

We want to express our gratitude for this incredible opportunity to make 

a positive impact on the lives of children and women in need. Our 

decision to support you is rooted in our belief that everyone should have 

access to a nurturing environment and have opportunities to lead a 

healthy and active life. 

We believe that it is very important to cross geographical and political 

borders to help each other in every way and since the opportunity to 

contribute to this sponsorship run was given to us, we took it. 

A run will take place on 20th of September at our schoolyard. By that 

time the students will have found their sponsor. The sponsor will pay the 

student a certain amount of money for every round the student runs 

around the schoolyard. The more rounds the student runs the more 

money the student collects. And in this way, we will hopefully reach a 

sufficient donation amount. 

We firmly believe that together, we can make a lasting and positive 

impact. We are grateful for this opportunity, and we hope that the 

support of our students will help the projects at your village grow further. 

We would be happy to learn more about the progress of the projects at 

your village. 

Sincerely, 

Niklas Kehrer, Amelie Grubel and Laila Coulibaly, 

student representatives of the Rückert-Gymnasium. 

Berlin, Germany 


